
Dromore Central Primary School                                                                               Principal:  Mrs H M Bentley BEd (Hons) PQHNI  

 

 

Dromore Central Primary School 
25 Mossvale Road 

DROMORE 
BT25 1DG 

 
Tel:  028 9269 2134 

 
Principal:     Mrs H M Bentley   BEd (Hons)   PQHNI    

 

 

 
 
17th October 2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
I trust this letter finds you well whilst adjusting to the colder and darker mornings – autumn has definitely 
arrived! 
 
Many of you have been delivering large bags to school over the past number of weeks for both Cash for 
Clobber and Via Wings (Harvest Appeal).  Thank you once again for your generosity as the sum of £384 has 
been raised through Cash for Clobber.  This money will be used towards the purchase of iPads and other 
ICT equipment.  Following our Harvest assemblies tomorrow, I will be arranging for Via Wings to collect 
your kind donations. 
 
I am also writing to highlight several forthcoming events in school: 
 
Friday 20th October 2023: 
 
Please remember that school will finish early on Friday for all pupils (times as listed at the end of this 
letter).  Dinner will be served early to facilitate the early closure with the set menu still applying. 
 
Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October 2023: 
 
To facilitate Parent-Teacher Consultations and essential planning time for teachers, all pupils will leave 
early each day next week.  Please remember to book your consultation online using the link 
https://dromorecentralps.schoolcloud.co.uk/Bookings will close tomorrow, Wednesday 18th October 2023 
@11:59pm.  Once again, the canteen will provide a brunch menu for the week which has already been sent 
out on the school app.  Please remember that consultations booked for Monday and Tuesday will take 
place in person in the teacher’s classroom, with consultations booked for Wednesday and Thursday will be 
hosted online using the link emailed to you when you booked. 
 

Monday 30th October – Friday 3rd November 2023: 
 
School will be closed for Half Term break.  All pupils will return on Monday 6th November. 
 
Christmas events:  
 
Thursday 7th December: Nativity performance by P1 and P2 pupils.  This will be held in the morning with 
further details nearer the date. 
 
Wednesday 13th December: KS2 Carol Service in 1st Dromore Presbyterian Church at 7pm (kindly granted). 
This event is open to all pupils and parents who wish to attend. 
 

https://dromorecentralps.schoolcloud.co.uk/
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Please note that other events highlighted in the letter dated 2nd October still apply. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

H M Bentley 
H M Bentley 

 

Early Closure times will be as follows: 
 

11:40am P6 & P7 children along with their younger siblings. 
11:50am P4 & P5 children along with their younger siblings. 

12:00pm All remaining children. 
12:10pm Nursery providers. 

 
 


